
1
YOU ARE REQUIRED TO QUARANTINE.
Even if you have not yet been contacted by the Arkansas 
Department of Health, if you are aware that a close 
contact has tested positive, contact a medical 
professional and do not come to work. You may 
contact the Student Health Clinic at covid19@uca.edu 
for quarantine guidance, if needed. 

2
THE ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH should 
call you within a few days to make sure you are 
aware of your potential exposure and advise you on 
next steps.

4 DO NOT COME BACK TO WORK until the 
quarantine period set by the ADH is over.

3 INFORM YOUR SUPERVISOR that you have been 
placed in quarantine in accordance with Arkansas 
Department of Health regulations.

FACULTY OR STAFF MEMBER
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